
 

January 30, 2015 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Richard Proehl, Chairperson 

House Committee on Transportation 

Statehouse, Room 581-W 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Proehl: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2068 by House Committee on Transportation 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2068 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2068 would remove the requirement for individuals riding bicycles to utilize a path 

adjacent to a roadway when provided.  

 

 The League of Kansas Municipalities states any fiscal effect to Kansas municipalities 

resulting from the passage of HB 2068 would be negligible.  

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Ben Cleeves, Transportation 

 Larry Baer, League of Municipalities  


